
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Attending the “Living Together: The Art of Religious Tolerance” Peace Forum 

October 24, 2015   1:00-2:30 p.m. 

 (Registration begins 12:30 p.m.) 

1. Peace Forum - at a meeting room in the Kimmel Center for the Performing Arts, 

Peace Concert - immediately follows the Peace Forum at Verizon Hall (Doors open 

at 2:30pm).  

 

2. Seating is limited. Must register with the UNAGP by emailing info@una-gp.org. 

 

3. A concert ticket includes access to the Peace Forum, however, a forum pass is NOT 

access to the concert.  

Concert Tickets can be purchased at the Kimmel Center Box Office 

Online: http://www.kimmelcenter.org/events/?id=5447; Phone: 215-893-1999. 

 
4. All attendees to the Peace Forum must first come to the Peace Forum Registration 

Table to sign-in (next to the Harmony For Peace Information Desk) located also at 

the Kimmel Center Lobby.   

A Peace Forum pass will be given to the non-concert ticket holders.  Directions to 

the meeting room will be given. 

 
5. There will be a check-in at the front of the meeting room. Please keep your concert 

ticket or a forum pass with you for this purpose. Door opens at 12:30p.m. and the 

Forum starts promptly at 1:00p.m. 

 

Thank you for attending the Peace Forum. 
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